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 The Board would like to send warm wishes and congratulate Paris

DiSanto, of Johnstone & Johnstone, on  his  recent retirement.  As

many of you know,  Paris started in the business in 1951 and was one of

the founding members of the Grosse Pointe Board of REALTORS®.  Paris

was one of the owners of Johnstone & Johnstone when  it was

acquired by Real Esate One, and has been one of the company's primary

brokers since then. Paris' colleagues will tell you that he has been a

trusted and priceless resource for years and many turned to him for

expert guidance.  Paris'  insight,  advice, and  generous contribution

of knowledge to his fellow agents was a  fantastic benefit to our

entire association.





Last week, many friends and colleagues gathered to celebrate Paris'

contribution to  our community.  Please click here to launch

the gallery.
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